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A4P Lunar New Year Newsletter

Dear Fellow Princetonian,

As the Lunar New Year approaches, we would like to wish you a Happy
Year of the Snake, which this year is February 10, 2013.

A4P regional chapters across the nation have organized events to
celebrate the Lunar New Year. Click on the link on the left to your A4P
regional chapter report to find the A4P celebration nearest you.

If you can’t find an event you can attend, we encourage you to organize
your own “Year of the Snake” event. Reconnect with your fellow alumni by
contacting the local regional committee or your local Princeton Club.
These can be simple get-togethers for a happy hour, lunch or dinner and
can take place any time this year. Please contact Mo Chen '80
a4pmochen@gmail.com) for details.

We’ve got many exciting events coming up. Join our pages on FB and
LinkedIn by clicking the icons on the homepage of our website at
www.a4princeton.org.

Please note a special article with memories from an Indian-American
student.

Health, Prosperity, and Happiness for the New Year,

The Officers and Governors of A4P

.

Boston

2013 Pan-Ivy Lunar New Year Dim Sum Brunch - Boston

Saturday, February 2, 2013

Dear Friends and Alums,
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'95
Treasurer - Debbie Yu '86
Secretary - Douglas Chin '83

Governors:

Y.S. Chi '83
Qui Vuong '84
Andre Liu '91
Arka Mukherjee *95
Venkat Lakshmi *96
Joyce Chen Shueh '96
April Chou '96
Pei-Ting S. Chou *05
Jessica Wey '07
Sisi Chen '09

Come celebrate the Year of the Snake with alumni from Princeton, Brown, Columbia,
Cornell, Dartmouth, Harvard, Penn, and Yale in Boston's Chinatown at Hei La Moon!
Please kindly RSVP through FB and/or in the link below by Wednesday, January 30th. We
look forward to seeing you there!

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheet/viewform?fromEmail=true&
formkey=dGRTaVlqbkR4cFA4bGZSN3FDd0p4TlE6MQ

Event Facebook page is here: https://www.facebook.com/events/128623517302898/

If you have any questions, please contact Steven Chen at steven.chen@sloan.mit.edu.

Thank you!
Steven

Princeton

A4P Princeton Area Lunar New Year Get Together
Dinner Buffet to Celebrate the Year of the Snake and Catch Up with Area Alumni

Date: Saturday, February 23rd , 2013
Time: 5:00 p.m.
Location: Super Star East Buffet
http://www.superstareastbuffet.com/
Cost: $17 for adults; $5 for children 3 – 6 years old; $8 for children 7 – 11 years old. This
includes soda, tax, and tip. Please bring cash.
RSVP: Joyce Chen ’96 joyce@chenshueh.com by Wednesday, February 20th so that we
can adjust the size of the room reserved for us.

District of Columbia

Please join fellow Tigers to ring in the Lunar New Year early on Sunday, February 3rd  at
China Garden restaurant in Rosslyn, VA. We will be gathering to celebrate the upcoming
Year of the Snake over a delicious dim sum lunch beginning at 11:30 AM. Please RSVP to
Michael Chow '04 at michaeljchow@gmail.com by January 31  with name, class year, and
number in party. Guests welcome.

China Garden Restaurant
1100 Wilson Boulevard, Twin Towers
Rosslyn, VA 22209
(703) 525-5317

Cost: Family style, shared.

Directions: http://www.chinagardenva.com/directions.html

Metro: Rosslyn
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Chicago

Lunar New Year Brunch – DIM SUM! – Feb 10th

Last year we mixed it up with Hot Pot (and it was delicious). This year we’re going back to
the basics. Come celebrate the Year of the Snake with Dim Sum brunch in Chinatown!

We’ll select a variety of tasty small plates from roaming metal carts and share them family-
style.

This event fills up quickly so please reserve your spot soon! Please visit
www.princetonclubofchicago.org to purchase your ticket.

What : Lunar New Year Dim Sum Brunch
When: Sunday, Feb 10th at 11 am
Where: Phoenix Restaurant, 2131 S Archer Ave, Chicago, IL
Who: All Princeton alumni and guests

Cost : $25 for PCC or A4P Members, $30 for non-members
RSVP: Please visit www.princetonclubofchicago.org to make online payment by Feb 7th
Questions : Contact Greg Wong ’02 at gregwong@alumni.princeton.edu
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Northern California

March 30 - Terracotta Warriors

Save the Date: Terracotta Warriors at the Asian Art Museum Meet Asian Art Museum
Director Jay Xu *08 on Saturday, March 30th , followed by a tour of the special exhibition
of "China's Terracotta Warriors: The First Emperor's Legacy."

This spring the Asian Art Museum presents a special exhibition that features 120 rare
objects from the great tomb complex of China’s First Emperor (259-210 BCE). The
exhibition includes ten life-size terracotta figures—the maximum number of figures
permitted outside China in a single exhibition.

Any questions, please contact Chris Loh '86 (chris_loh@sbcglobal.net) or Vitus Lau '79
(vlau@alumni.princeton.edu).

more...

Armored Kneeling Archer Terracotta Height 125 cm, weight 160 kg Excavated from Pit 2,
Qin Shihuang tomb complex, 1977 Reproduced with kind permission from the Qin Shihuang
Terracotta Warriors and Horses Museum

April 4  - Professor Anne Cheng '85

Save the Date: Princeton Professor Anne Cheng ’85 Visits Silicon Valley / Bay Area

Join your fellow Tigers on Thursday, April 4th for a thought-provoking evening with
Princeton Professor Anne Cheng ’85, in a discussion of the current state of ethnic studies
at both Princeton and nationwide, moderated by Stanford Professor Gordon Chang '70.
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more...

Southern California

February 16  - Dim Sum / Parade

Join the Princeton Asian-American Alumni Association, A4P Southern California and the
Princeton Club of Southern California as we celebrate the Year of the Snake 4711 in L.A.
Chinatown with our 6th annual dim sum lunch at Empress Pavilion Restaurant. If you are
new to dim sum or a seasoned har gaw veteran, come and enjoy while meeting friends old
and new.

We’ll have three tables reserved for that day (8 x 3 persons) so for guaranteed seating, let
us know as soon as possible. More tables may be reserved if available. Feel free to bring
friends, significant other, and/or children. Kindly R.S.V.P. before February 14  with name,
class, and number of people to Doug Chin '83 at a4psocal@gmail.com.

Place: EMPRESS PAVILION RESTAURANT
Address: 988 N. Hill Street, Los Angeles, CA 90012
TEL (213) 617-9898
Cost: Family style, shared
http://www.empresspavilion.com/
http://www.lagoldendragonparade.com
Date: February 16, 2013 Saturday
Lunch: 10:45am to 12:30pm
114th LA Golden Dragon Parade starts at 1:00pm

Metro Light Rail to Chinatown or Union Station. Parking available in Chinatown

Visit the A4P SoCal blog
http://a4psocal.blogspot.com/

Happy New Year!
Gung Hay Fat Choy! Xin nián kuài lè !
����
����
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February 17 - Dim Sum  (Young Alumni)

Come join the Asian Alumni Associations of the University of Pennsylvania, Brown University,
Princeton University, and Harvard University as we celebrate the Lunar New Year.

Sunday, February 17, 2013
10:30 AM at Empress Pavilion
988 North Hill Street
Los Angeles, California 90012

$15/per person

Co-hosted by A4PSoCal Young Alumni Co-Chairs Patrick Liu '08 and Ivana King '08

Please RSVP by February 15 so that we know so that we may take a proper headcount and
save you a seat. RSVP to Brianchi@alumni.upenn.edu or John_M_Kim@alumni.brown.edu

All alumni and friends are welcome! http://goo.gl/TNPfA

February 17 - Space Shuttle Endeavour

Join A4PSoCal and the Princeton Club of Southern California for a docent talk of
Endeavour by space shuttle engineer Doug Chin, MAE '83 at the California Science Center
in Exposition Park (near USC) on Sunday, Feb. 17, 2013, 10am-11:30am. Doug worked as
a space shuttle guidance, navigation, and controls engineer for Rockwell International,
Space Division in Downey, CA. He will share his insights into the space transportation
system program, NASA, and the astronauts. Tour is limited to 40 people. Suggested
donation to the PCSC scholarship fund is $5 per person ($15 non-PCSC member) or $10
per family (immediate) ($25 non-PCSC member) plus $1 museum fee per person
(discounted rate). Parking at the museum is $10. RSVP to a4psocal@gmail.com with
name, class or Princeton affiliation, and number of people by Feb. 8th. Click on the photo
for some cool links.
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April 3  - Professor Anne Cheng '85 visits Los Angeles

Save the date, Wednesday, April 3, 2013 . A4PSoCal is honored to host Princeton
Professor Anne Cheng '85 whose visit is co-sponsored by A4P and the Alumni Association,
in a limited seating special event. We are also privileged to have as moderator UC
Riverside Professor Karthick Ramakrishnan *02. Look for an invite soon!

Past Event Report Writeups and Photos
Click above for link

Memories  of  an  Indian  American  Student  at  Princeton
University

Venkat Lakshmi *96

On a warm September New Jersey evening I landed in Newark airport. Coming from the
University of Iowa in Iowa City, New Jersey seemed as foreign to me as Chicago did a few
years earlier when I arrived there from India. The year was 1990 and I was embarking on
my doctoral degree in the department of Civil Engineering and Operations Research in the
specific area of water resources and hydrology. Having already been in graduate school for
a few years I knew the academic ropes but had no idea that a college campus could be so
compactly located…. I could walk from my room in the Graduate College to every place I
needed to go – my office and computer laboratory, the libraries, dining halls, restaurants,
movies,  and Dillon Gymnasium. Even though we were very close to New York City and
Philadelphia, Princeton seemed like a sanctuary, an oasis of peace and quiet!

more...

Princeton Topics of Interest to A4P

Alumni Day Lecture  – This is a topic the affiliated groups suggested and the lecture was
organized by our liaison at the Alumni Association, David Mejias ‘98.
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“Is Demography Destiny? U.S. Diversification and its Discontents”

Message from Debbie Scott Williams ’84,  National Board Chair, Princeton Prize for Race
Relations .

Asian-Americans and Pacific Islanders and the Poten tial for Additional Impact

more...

...

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

To stop receiving these emails, click on the Unsubscribe Link

To learn more about A4P, please visit us at http://www.a4princeton.org/

The mission of the Asian American Alumni Association of Princeton (A4P) is to support the community of Princeton alumni in advancing Asian-American and
Asian issues in student life, University affairs, personal and professional development, and community service.

Tigernet . From time to time we may post event information for non- Princeton related organizations on the Asian
Alumni Forum  discussion list on TigerNet. Please sign up at www.alumni.princeton.edu if you haven’t already.

A4P Addlist Instructions : If you know an alumnus/a who is not receiving the A4P email newsletters and would like to be
added to the list, email: name, affiliation (i.e. class of 2001), email address to Doug Chin '83 at a4psocal@gmail.com,
cc: Mo Chen '80 at a4pmochen@gmail.com and put in the subject line: "A4P Addlist ". We will verify requestors and
include them in future emails. Please make sure the alumnus/a is not already receiving the emails before submitting a
request. Thank you.

Removal Instructions
This message is being sent to you because of your affiliation with the Princeton University On-Line Community at URL
http://tigernet.princeton.edu

To stop receiving emails from the Asian American Alumni Association of Princeton, please click the Unsubscribe Link to
remove yourself from future mailings. Thank you
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